ELECTION UPDATE--LIBERTARIAN WINS!

Dr. James Clifton won his race for the Addison Village Council on March 14. He became the first
person ever to be elected in Michigan as a Libertarian. He was the highest vote getter of the five
contestants in the race. News of his election appeared in the Detroit News, Detroit Free Press, Adri-
an Telegram and was covered on WXYT radio in Detroit. Congratulations, Jimmy!

The Ron Paul campaign is in fine form and those of us who saw him during his recent trip to Michi-
gan were very impressed with his efforts. Over 300 people heard him speak in Dearborn at a meet-
ing of the Justice Pro Se group. Metro-Detroit Libertarians sponsored a reception for Dr. Paul on
Wednesday, February 24 at the home of Paul and Susan Lamoureux. It was a delightful evening
and very productive; we presented Dr. Paul with over $1,000 raised by Metro-Detroit Libertarians to
help with his campaign.

Evy Warmbier, the Ron Paul for President Michigan Coordinator, is looking for area coordinators
to organize local campaign efforts for Ron Paul. These activities, such as pamphleting door-to-door,
neighborhood coffees, etc., will get started this summer. If you would like to volunteer to be an area
coordinator or just help out, contact Evy at 960 S. Highland, Dearborn, 48124. Phone #: 313/562-
6212.

For those who would like Libertarian bumper stickers, brochures, buttons, etc., Evy Warmbier has a
supply and MDL expects a shipment any day now. Please call or write the LPM headquarters for or-
ders ar information at 322 Millington Blvd, Bloomfield Hills, Ml {313) 334-4449.

There will be a Campaign Workshop designed for potential Libertarian candidates, campaign
managers and interested activists on April 23 and 24 at the Congress Hotel in Chicago. This work-
shop was developed by the Ron Paul campaign organization and will be an intensive training ses-
sion by professionally trained campaigners. For more information, call the LPM office at 313/334-
4449,
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SUPPER CLUB NEWS

MDL Supper Club meets the third Monday night of every other month. It is coordinated by Stan
Gentry. If you have questions or would like to make suggestions for speakers or locations, call him
during the evening at 313/757-5085,

Over 45 people came to hear Susan Lieberman-Walker discuss her research on the psychological
profile of libertarians at the January Supper Club meeting. She came to some interesting (and,
to some, disturbing) conclusions. A transcript of her talk will appear in an upceming edition of the
Michigan Libertarian.

The March Supper Club featured a videctape and discussion on draft registration and conscrip-
tion. We were very happy to have many new faces at that meeting and hope to see more new mem-
bers at future gatherings. Everyone (friends, family, even non-libertarians) is welcome to attend the
MDL Supper Club meetings. If you have never attended a Supper Club and would like to receive
notices of meetings, please call Emily Salvette at 313/334-4449.

May Supper Club will meet on May 16 at the Soup Kitchen Saloon, 1585 Franklin St., Detroit (2
Blocks south. of Jefferson and just east of the RenCen). The featured speaker will be Robert Poole,
editor of Reaspon magazine and Chairman of the Local Government Center (a privatization think
tank). His topic is entitled "Mass Transit Failure - the Private Sector Alternative". Dinner will be se-
lected from a special party menu with prices in the $8.00-311.00 range. Because of the anticipated
large turnout, reservations, menu selection and payment must be made in advance. Additional in-
formation will be mailed prior to the Supper Club date. Please call 757-5085 if you have any ques-
tions.
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UPCOMING EVENTS

Monday, April 4 is election day for the Ann
Arbor Five (the five Libertarian candidates for
the Ann Arbor City Council). Bill Krebaum, Da-
vid Raaflaub, Linda Finkle, Peter Budnick, and
Julie Brockman are waging a valiant campaign
with assistance from Mark Hisselman, Jeff
Grund and Virginia Cropsey. The team has
done a good job getting the libertarian message
out to Ann Arbor voters. We wish all of them the
best of luck.

Friday, April 15 is Tax Protest Day. This
year's tax protest is being crganized by Jim Mc-
Abee and will take place at the following loca-
tions:

6:30 P.M. to 9 P.M.

200 W. Second St.
3800 Greenfield

ROYAL QAK:
DEARBORN:

10 P.M. to Midnight

DOWNTOWN DETROIT: 1401 W. Fort St.
(Remember that the three major networks
broadcast live from the Downtown office during
their 11 P.M. newscasts.)

Literature and signs will be provided or you can
bring your own, Call Jim at 752-4844 for more
information.

May 20-22 will see the Libertarian Party of
Michigan held its Nominating Convention at
the Airport Hilton Inn in Romulus. Candidates
for public office will be nominated at that time.

Why not consider running for office as a Liber-
tarian? You'll find it to be an interesting and re-
warding experience. All Metro-Detroit Libertari-
ans will be receiving more information about the
convention in a few weeks. Mark your calen-
dars now--don't miss this exciting event!

LIBERTARIAN MESSAGE
TO HIT LOCAL AIRWAVES

During the week of April 12, Metro-Detroit Liber-
tarians will again sponsor five 60 second radio
spots on the show "Town Meeiing" hosted by
Don Kostyu and heard on WCAR (1030 AM)
weekdays from 10-11 AM. These spots, written
by Tim C'Brien and Brian Wright, present the li-
bertarian position on issues such as the federal
reserve system, personal liberties, and taxes.

They finish with our name and contact informa-
tion. This should be a great way to spread the
libertarian word during the tax protest week --
don't miss them.

Note: Tim O'Brien would like to use these spois
in a media "blitz" during the last month before
the election (the "tags" could be modified to en-
dorse Libertarian candidates). Tim figures that
about $8,000 will effectively get our message
across using the major radio stations
(WJIR WWJI WXYT etc.). If you are interested in
contributing to such a media campaign, contact
Tim at 313/548-6857.

Libertarian Aptitude Quiz #301

This picture re-
minds me of:

&, December 25
B. January 1

C. April 15
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DISCOVER THE PRINCIPLES OF FREEDOM!

Metro-Detroit Libertarians will be starting a Discovery Group this spring. Small greups will gath-
er to learn more about libertarian positions on salient issues. Beginning in April, Mark Sellers
will meet with a group one night a week for six weeks. Attendees will view tapes provided by the
Cato Institute in Washington D.C. as well as other libertarian materials. Mark lives in Utica and
will schedule the group for the day/time most convenient to all. Please fill out the registration
form below or call Mark at 247-4257 for more information.

Send to: Mark Sellers

49630 Ellis Ct. LIBERTARIAN DISCOVERY GROUP
Utica, Ml 48087

NAME
ADDRESS
CITY, STATE, ZIP
PHONE
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